REMOTE LEARNING


5th January 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

Hope you are all well.

The teaching staff will begin to post work on Google Classroom this week. (Tapestry for Nursery and Reception)
If you are struggling to access this please contact school via Class Dojo and we will sort this out for you.

A work pack will be available for collection from 9am tomorrow morning. Please buzz on the Lawton Moor Road gate and the pack will be brought to you. This pack is for the next few days.

The children do have access to Myon and Activ Learn, Education City and Purple Mash and we will remind you of all of this over the next few days.
Phonics Play is also available and can be accessed with the Username aidans1 and the password M230BW

Staff will make work available on Google Classroom and will make comments and respond as and when they can. This is a learning experience for all of us and I know that if we all work together then the children will continue to learn at home as best as they can. I do appreciate that it may prove difficult as many of you are trying to work and support your child with their work. Please try not to worry. Any work that you are able to support them with is fine.

This has been a very strange day.

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact school.

I will keep you and your families in my prayers,



Sarah Yates
Headteacher

